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From: foiamail@atf.gov
To: Barbara Kowal@fd.org
Subject: RE: *Confidential: FBI FOIA referral 1382881-0 to ATF
Date: 05/23/2018 03:09 PM

Ms. Kowal,
 
Per our telephone conversation on May 23, 2018, regarding your request dated May 22, 2018. Your
letter stated that your office received a response from the FBI (1382881-0) referring your request to
this agency.  The letter from the FBI dated August 23, 2017, is not a referral – they routed your letter
to us because we were the agency most likely to have the records.  We provided the records  (2017-
1023) to your office and the letter in the packet was dated May 4, 2018.
 
 
Jessie M. Price
Senior Disclosure Specialist
Disclosure Division
Bureau of ATF
 
Main:  202-648-8740
Fax:  202-648-9619
 
 
 
 

From: Barbara Kowal [mailto:Barbara_Kowal@fd.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 9:36 AM
To: foiamail <foiamail@atf.gov>
Cc: Todd Doss <Todd_Doss@fd.org>; Steven Malone <stevenhmalone@bellsouth.net>; Morris Moon
<moonmorris@aol.com>; Morris Moon <Morris_Moon@fd.org>
Subject: *Confidential: FBI FOIA referral 1382881-0 to ATF
Importance: High
 

Please see attached FOIA request for records related to FBI's FOIA referral to your agency.

(See attached file: 2018-05-22 BK FOIA to ATF re FBI.pdf)

Sincerely,

Barbara Kowal, FRP
Paralegal Specialist
Office of the Federal Public Defender
Middle District of Florida
201 S. Orange Avenue, Suite 300
Orlando, FL 32801
Office (407) 648-6338
Facsimile (407) 648-6095
Direct Line (407) 648-6760 X-1116
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E-Mail: Barbara_Kowal@fd.org

This email contains PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL information intended only for the use of
the addressee(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, or an
authorized employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this email in error, please notify me by reply email and delete this email from your
records. Thank you for your cooperation.
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